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First National Bank
would like to

THANK the employees of
the City of Goodland
and Sherman County
for the wonderful job

they have done in removing snow
within the City and in the County.

We appreciate your dedication throughout
the holiday season and thank you

for making this a great place to live.

(Signed by all the bank officers and employees.)

-The Employees of First National Bank-
202 East 11th - Goodland, KS  67735
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